
EVERSON ELEMENTARY SCHOOL “NEWS TO KNOW” 

OCTOBER 18 – OCTOBER 22, 2021  
 “At Everson Elementary we are committed to helping all students reach their 

full academic potential - by providing high quality curriculum and instruction   

in a safe and supportive learning environment.”   

 

************************************************************************************************** 

 

PARENT/STUDENT/TEACHER CONFERENCES - Conference letters will be coming home today. This is 

the first step in scheduling conferences for all families to be held November 18 – 23.  Please complete the 

bottom portion of the letter and return to school by Friday, October 22.  Teachers will be planning a master 

schedule of the conferences soon and will be sending confirmation letters during the week of November 1. 

 

SMARTER BALANCED TESTING - Beginning Monday, October 25, 4th and 5th graders will start Smarter 

Balanced state testing for Math and English Language Arts.  This is the testing that is generally done in the 

Spring. This Fall testing is make-up testing for last year's missed assessments in 3rd and 4th grade.  Please 

contact Kevin DeVere if you have any questions.   

 

STUDENT PICTURES - Individual student pictures will be taken by LifeTouch Studio on Wednesday, 

October 27. Pictures will begin promptly at 9:10 a.m.  Picture packets are coming home today.   
 

EARLY RELEASE – Please mark your calendar for the next early release which is on Wednesday, October 

27. School gets out at 12:50 p.m. on early release days.  

 

GIRL’S YOUTH BASKETBALL: Registration is now open for girls in Kindergarten - 6th grades through 

Nooksack Girls Youth Sports.  Cost is $70. For registration and payment info, visit www.nooksackgirls.com. 

Late fee registration, $105, starts on 10/18.  Registrations will be closed on 10/27.  We also need coaches and 

sponsors for all grade levels. Players will need to provide their own basketballs, K-2nd size 27.5 Junior, 3rd-6th 

size 28.5 Womens.  For more information, please email nvgirlsyouthsports@gmail.com or contact Lacey 360-

920-7675. Be sure to join Nooksack Girls Youth Sports on Facebook! 

 

BOYS BASKETBALL REGISTRATION FORM - The Nooksack Valley Youth Basketball program is 

open to Nooksack Valley boys in Kindergarten through 6th grade. Our mission is to create opportunities for 

Nooksack Valley boys to learn the fundamentals of basketball, to participate on a team, to build character 

and work ethic, and to be supported by their community.  

Registrations are due October 17th. The $85 registration fee will increase to $110 on October 18th on a space 

available basis. Payments can be made via Paypal at PayPal.me/NVyouthBasketball or, by mailing a check 

made payable to NVYB, to 216 South Pass Road, Nooksack, WA 98276. Questions can be sent to Tyler Silves 

via email at tylersilves@gmail.com or by phone at (360) 319-4277. 

Registration link: https://forms.gle/Logy3puQLizN5BGL9  

 

 

FUTURE DATES 

   

October 20  Dental Clinic 

October 27  9:10 a.m. – Individual Student Picture Day  

October 27  12:50 p.m. – Early Release 

November 10  Last Day of Trimester #1 

November 11  No School Veterans Day 

November 12  No School for Students 

Nov. 18 – 24  12:50 p.m. – Early Release for Conferences 
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